From: Karl Becker

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 8:29 AM

To: House Finance

Cc: Sen. Gary Stevens; Rep. Louise Stutes
Subject: HJR 15

House Joint Resolution 15 — Constitutional Amendment: Votes needed for veto override

| support HIR15 and urge the entire Legislature to approve it so that the issue can be placed on a ballot. Our constitution
has many more good points but on this issue, the framers got it wrong and it’s past time for an adjustment. | believe in
government having checks and balances; our current veto threshold is far too high and gives our governor too much
power. Please support HJR15.

Karl Becker
Cordova, Alaska





